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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Wednesday, 14th December  2005 
QUESTION NO. 16
QUESTION:   Councillor Mark Daly
“To ask the Manager to outline what new lands the Manager has purchased for the Council in the Tallaght area for development if any”.
REPLY:

The Council has not purchased any lands in the Tallaght area specifically for commercial development purposes.  Any lands acquired in recent years have been in connection with the Council’s statutory purposes i.e. road improvement (e.g Firhouse Road, Walkinstown Embankment Road etc.), open space, extension of water supply (Boherboy Water Scheme), and for housing purposes(e.g Russell Square, Fortunestown).
In the event of lands within the Council’s land bank being considered surplus to the Council’s own requirements in due course e.g. land remaining following completion of a road improvement scheme, they may be marketed for development purposes, depending on suitability, zoning etc.
